October 3,1949.

Washington County Fair Board met in the office of the manager with Mr. Abts, Mr. Guerber and Mr. and Mrs. Davis present.

The public meeting held in September in the interest of moving the Fair grounds was discussed and it was decided to hold another such meeting October 24th in the Court room providing the room was available. Notices to be sent as before.

Manager reported Grauer & Ackerman inquiring as to the charge for display space being more than previous. Board decided his charge should remain the same as everyone else, which was \$2.50 per front foot.

As the balance of the racing fund will not be available to Fairs until possibly November, Mrs. Davis moved to borrow an additional \$2,000 in order to pay outstanding bills. Motion seconded by Mr. Guerber and passed.

Meeting adjourned.

Goldie M. Davis, secretary.